
According to the latest information no Serbian nationals were injured or killed in the Vienna terrorist attack
Tuesday, 03 November 2020.

According to the information provided by the relevant authorities of the Republic of Austria, no
nationals of the Republic of Serbia were injured or killed in the terrorist attack which took place
in Vienna on 2 November 2020.
  
Austria has declared a three-day national mourning.

The Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Vienna continues to follow the situation and provide
consular assistance to Serbian nationals, in line with its responsibilities.
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